
Hi 4 Lewis, 

How is everyone doing? I hope you all had a wonderful Easter holiday. Hope you are all 

keeping on top of your home learning. I have received some wonderful pictures of activities 

been done at home during the Easter so keep it up!  

I know many of you are beginning to celebrate Ramadan, Ramadan Kareem to you and your 

families.  

It was World Earth Day on Wednesday 22nd April, so let’s all take time to complete the task I 

set for you this week. Don’t forget to send your pictures of your finished piece to me on 

year4jea@theparkfederation.org .  

Remember to keep reading and active each day. 

Stay safe and keep positive! 

Miss Reilly 

 

 


